
SCSO to participate in Salvation Army holiday bell ringing - 12/16/2011  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (12/16/11)- Tomorrow,  more than 45 members of the Seminole County 
Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) will participate in the Salvation Army’s “Adopt-a-Kettle” pro
gram.  Deputies, Citizens on Patrol (CoP) volunteers, community service officers, and 
administrative personnel will serve as volunteer bell ringers at six locations across 
the county.  The SCSO volunteers will man the kettle for the day, collecting donation
s in support of the Red Kettle program. 

 

The Salvation Army’s Red Kettle program began in 1891 and provides toys, clothes and 
dinners to needy families during the holiday season.  The SCSO has participated in th
e program for the last 10 years.   

 

SCSO personnel will be at the following locations between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. tomorrow: 

• Seminole Towne Centre Mall (Food Court Entrance), Sanford 

• Winn Dixie, 120 International Parkway, Lake Mary 

• Publix, 4250 Alafaya Trail, Oviedo 

• K-mart, 1425 Tuscawilla Road, Winter Springs 

• Publix, 3385 Highway 17-92, Casselberry 

• Publix, 540 Hunt Club Blvd., Apopka 

 


